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Notice 264/20 of the São

Paulo State Internal Affairs

Department

HEARING WITH

JUDGES BY

VIDEOCONFERENCE

TJSP on
Teleworking

It  is enough to send an e-mail  to the judicial
unit where the proceeding is in progress
requesting the meeting, specifying the
purpose and process.
The judicial  unit wil l  return by providing a l ink
to the videoconference. 
The applicant must access the l ink on the day
and time informed by email .

The São Paulo State Internal  Affairs  Department
issued Notice 264/20,  establ ishing guidel ines for  the
conduction of  v ideoconference with the
Magistrates ’  Court  of  the São Paulo Court  of  Just ice.


